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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 1st July 
Y1 Ukulele Concert 9.30am 
 
Tuesday 9th July 
YR Strings Concert 10.00am 
 
Wednesday 10th July 
Y6 Show—Evening performance   
 
Thursday 18th July 
Y6 Leavers Service & Assembly 
 
Friday 19th July 
Last Day of Term—normal finish time of 3.15pm 

Ofsted 

Thank you all for your support, kinds words and 
understanding this week.  

As most of you will be aware we had Ofsted    
visiting the school on Tuesday and Wednesday. 
They were both extremely experienced and     
rigorous inspectors so they were able to give the 
school a thorough examination.  

The reporting now follows a very formal process 
where the inspectors will write the report, send it 
for checking and quality assurance before it can 
be published and shared with the community. 
This may take us to the end of term so please 
don’t worry if the report is not published until  
September. This is normal for schools inspected 
at this time of year.  

Please be reassured in the mean time that we 
had a good two days and the report should reflect 
that.  

Sports Day 

What a fantastic turnout for our Sports day, thank 
you! We are sure you will all agree that the     
children behaved impeccably and showed great 
team spirit. 
 
They coped incredibly well (as did you) in the hot 
weather and it was a great day. It’s a shame we 
could not host our picnic lunch but we will look to 
organise something else on a future date. 
 
We will publish some further photo’s of the day in 
next week’s newsletter.  

My Plan Meetings 

Thank you for your patience and understanding 
when needing to rearrange these meetings. 

We will be contacting you all to rebook for next 
week. 

Reception Play Equipment 

Our Reception class are looking for some new 
toys and accessories for the classroom and     
outdoor areas.  

If you are having a clear out and have any of the       
following to donate, we would be really grateful. 

• Old pots, pans and kitchen utensils for our 
mud kitchen; 

• Garden tools and toys; 

• Scooters/pedal trikes/balance bikes 

• Crafting materials  

Please bring your donations to the office. 


